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West Bretton Junior & Infant School

Newsletter

27.3.14

Sport Relief
We had a fantastic day last Friday raising money for Sport Relief. Our activities during the day raised a wonderful £261.12.
Thank you to Student Council for organising the day, to parents for supporting us with baking etc., and especially to the children for being such good sports.
Eureka!
Years 3 and 4 thoroughly enjoyed Eureka! yesterday. They loved exploring the human body section and investigated their own height, strength etc., they also enjoyed the other activities. We are very proud of the children as their behaviour was exemplary.
Thank you to Mr Atkinson and Ms Jarvis for accompanying them. 
Sportsdesk

If any children are interested in an Easter Tennis Camp we have received information regarding one which is to be held at Sandal Tennis club. 

There is a poster in the notice board by the school gate giving a contact telephone number, or the school office has application forms.
Our after school Multisports Club will run tonight and next Thursday – there will be no club during the last week of this half term.
Golden Book

Our Golden Book children this week are:

Class 1 George Baker and George Godley

Class 2 Miles Thompson and Luke O`Donnell

Class 3 Georgina Slade

Class 4 Amelia Jones and Isabelle Lidster

Well done to all of you!

FOBS Disco
Tickets are selling well for the FOBS disco on Friday 11th April. Please continue to send in ticket requests via the FOBS post box. 
Breakfast Club

Our Breakfast Club runs from 8.00 a.m. each morning. There is no need to book a place – just turn up and pay on the day. The cost is £3. 

Staff are here early setting up for Breakfast Club, however we are not able to admit children before 8.00a.m., therefore could we please ask that parents do not leave children before that time. Thank you.
Parents` Evenings

All full time children have been given a letter yesterday regarding our parents` evenings to be held on April 8th and 9th.  Would parents please return the slips by Monday afternoon to enable appointments to be scheduled. 

Parents of our part time children have also had letters giving them appointments during the morning of that week. 

Mothers` Day
On behalf of all the children, I would like to wish all Mums out there a happy Mothers` Day. Thank you for supporting the school, assisting with homework and reading and ensuring that your child turns up fed, clean and tidy every day. As a mum I know this can be a big task!

Several members of our “Glee Club” are singing at the Church in West Bretton this Sunday at the 10.30 a.m. service –  all members of the school community would be very welcome at the service.
And finally……….

Don`t forget to put your clocks forward an hour on Saturday night. British Summer Time has arrived!
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